
	
Coffee	and	a	Chat	–	TODAY	Friday,	August	12th	!!!		
	
It’s	probably	over	by	the	time	you	read	this,	but	put	the	next	one	on	your	
calendar.	Monthly	Coffee	Chats	are	held	from	10:30am	on	the	second	Friday	of	
the	month	at	The	Brydone.	All	are	welcome	to	come	along	for	a	cuppa	and	a	chat!		
	
Working	on	the	Railway	
	
• 372	passengers	were	carried	in	a	pretty	wet	and	miserable	July.	
	
• The	Husky	is	now	back	in	service.	
	
• Work	on	the	steel	shed	continues,	with	a	lot	of	new	exterior	iron.	
	
• Panel	and	paint	work	continues	on	TR	35’s	body	panels.		
	
• DSC	2421	arrived	on	Oamaru	Steam	and	Rail’s	tracks	from	Alliance	in	
Lorneville	(north	of	Invercargill).	The	400	hp	twin-engined	diesel-electric	was	
built	by	NZR’s	Addington	workshops	in	1964	and	has	been	at	Lorneville	since	
2002.	The	shunter	needs	repairs	and	OSR	will	do	the	work.	
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